
 

 

 

Now is your chance to be a part of the 
committee that takes the group into the future! 

The NZKGI initiative, the Future Leaders group has been active since 2012 and have held some 
fantastic learning, networking and social activities.  
 
The current committee has come to the end of their current term and only 1 member is re-
standing.  We have up 7 vacancies available and the existing committee will select the incoming 
committee.  The new committee will be appointed for a two-year term from January 2021 with 
handover from the existing committee in December 2020.   
 
We are asking for people who have a passion for our industry and can volunteer time to step 
forward to be a part of a strong and structured organising committee for the future.   
 
The new committee reports to NZKGI but have autonomy to run events and meetings as required. 
You will need to: 

• Attend up to six committee meetings per year of about 2 hours per meeting 
• Run and organise events under the Future Leaders banner 
• Bring ideas, contacts or leads for new and exciting events that encompass the aim of Future 

Leaders 
• Strongly promote the Future Leaders group and events held by the group or associated 

parties 
 

As a committee member, you will gain: 
• Recognised experience in an industry body 
• Networking experience 
• Governance experience 
• Leadership opportunities and planning experience 
• Satisfaction and recognition of serving the industry 
• Different perspectives 

 
If you are interested in being a part of this committee then please register your interest at 
info@nzkgi.org.nz and complete and return the attached form before 5pm on 30th November 
2020. 
 
 
You will need to: 
1. Fill in the form attached: 

Personal details 
Employer acknowledgement of application 
Preferred committee roles – Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, Committee member 

2. Attach a short bullet point biography detailing your horticulture industry experience.  
 
 
The aim of the Future Leaders Group is to develop potential future leaders of the growing industries 
by engaging them through regular learning, networking and social activities. 
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